Scott Valley & Shasta Valley

Q SSWD Watermaster District

sswatermaster.org

Wednesday, March 29, 2023

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY
SCHEDULED MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Scott Valley and Shasta
Valley Watermaster District scheduled for Wednesday, March 29, 2023 has been
canceled. The next regular meeting will be held on May 31,2023 at 7:00pm in the
Farm Bureau Office, 809 Fourth Street, Yreka, CA 96097.
A special meeting is being considered for Monday, April 3, 2023. An agenda will
be posted within the required 24-hour notice.

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING:

STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
CITY OF YREKA ) SS
COUNTY OF SISKIYOU )

DECLARE UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY that 1, Bruce Fiock, am the Chairman of the
Board for the Scott Valley and Shasta Valley Watermaster District; and that I posted this notice
outside the Farm Bureau Office, front and side entrance doors, located at 809 Fourth Street,
Yreka, CA; as well as the Fort Jones Post Office, Fort Jones, California, and posted on the
webpage at sswatermaster.org/Agendas

Dated: March 29, 2023

Signed &U,CZ, ((’ - 7(0 OZ

P.0. Box 1441, Yreka, CA 96097
Administration (530) 331-1369
Deputy Watermaster (530) 605-6763



